
Dear Parents,                                                                                                          Dated :23.02.23 

Greetings from IEM Public School 

 

Before the commencement of the New Session, we shall  conduct  Foundation Classes for 

students in the Ashram Building, Sector V from 13.03.23 to 23.03.23 from 9 .00 a.m. to 1p.m. 

Transport shall be available to those who travel by school bus at 1.10pm 

 

All the students shall attend the Foundation Course. 

Our Foundation Classes are designed to provide students with strong academic base, laying the 

groundwork for future academic success. Our dedicated team of teachers are committed to 

ensuring that your child receives the best possible education and support throughout the course. 

Our curriculum is specifically tailored to help students build a solid foundation  including co 

curricular activities.Our teachers will ensure that your child not only grasps the basic of each 

subject but also develops a passion for learning. 

We understand that the transition from Primary school to Middle school and further High school 

can be a challenging time for students, which is why we have placed emphasis on strong critical 

thinking skills and independent learning. 

The Foundation Course encourages students to ask questions, think critically, and engage in 

active learning. We encourage you to stay involved in your child’s academic journey and 

communicate with us. 

We thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 

 

Thank you  

Regards 

Swati Datta 

Principal 


